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No Injuries in Icy Morning Crashes
(KNZA)--There were no injuries despite reported rollover crashes on icy slick roads Friday
morning. 
While the northern area of the local region escaped a hard hit, motorists on the southern faced a
slippery morning commute. 
Roadways from Atchison County into Southern Brown County proved dangerous, with two rollover
wrecks near Horton reported, but no one was hurt.
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